Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 7:58 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sendér and know the content is safe.

Please reconsider building organic waste transfer station. This is my first home in Australia and dont
want my first home to be near waste transfer station.
| am planning to live here for more than 10 years so please reconsider the building location.

Yours sincerely,
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